
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, June 13, 2022 7:58 AM 
'lizjamieson@ameritech.net' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/13/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03636-2022 

Subject: RE: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

Good Morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----
From: lizjamieson@everyactioncustom.com <lizjamieson@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2022 3:44 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Ten Year Site Plan Comments to be Filed in Docket No. 20220000 

Dear Clerk Of PSC, 

I am writing to ask you to find Florida Power and Light's (FPL) preferred 10-year site plan to be unsuitable. I can barely 
afford the increased rates now! Nearly $200. bucks last month to cool a small apartment. You vote matters and we 
(Panhandle folks) will be taking note. Please vote on the side of the people and not the profit. This is NOT the time for 
this increase. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Elizabeth Merriweather 
9100 Baldridge Rd Pensacola, FL 32514-9456 lizjamieson@ameritech.net 
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